
Dear

Allow me to introduce you to the oldest organization in our community.  For the past 65 

years it has been a unique gathering place for local residents – a place to eat, play, listen 

to live music, meet new friends and enjoy the company of old friends.  The organization 

I’m talking about  is the Roberts Creek Legion (Canadian Legion Branch 219).  Not only 

does it host our community’s annual Remembrance Day ceremony; but our Little Legion 

also hosts community service activities (such as scholarships and benefits) as well as 

dinners, dances, comedy shows, sports events, games nights and more.  Attached please 

find a copy of our month’s schedule of events. 

Many of us who believe in Roberts Creek also believe in this Little Legion.  I believe in it 

because I’ve seen how much it means to our community.  As our Legion emerges from its 

present financial crisis, we are making a special effort to invite new friends and 

supporters to join us.  I invite you to come to some of our events, where you will be 

welcomed by some of your fellow Roberts Creekers – people from every walk of life and 

age group.  Please let me know if you would like to come along to one or more of them.

But even if you don’t come by, the Legion would be grateful if you would consider 

becoming a member or a supporter.  It is easy and automatic.  Just visit the website at 

www.robertscreeklegion.ca up online.

All the best,


